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Monday 26
Reconciliation Week 
Thursday 29
Glenthorne & Hallett Cove
Excursion
Subway lunch
Friday 30
Fundraising meeting 9am

Monday 2
SAPSASA Netball - 5/6 Girls
Wednesday 4
Ready for Reception 9am
Thursday 5
Assembly Rm 11 & 12, Science
Friday 6
PUPIL FREE DAY
Monday 9
KING'S BIRTHDAY HOLIDAY
Tuesday 10
SAPSASA Netball - 5/6 Boys
Dental Visit
Wednesday 11
Ready for Reception 
9am - 12:30pm
Dental Visit
Thursday 12
Dental Visit

MAY

NEWSLETTER
COORARA PRIMARY SCHOOL

Message from the Principal - Steph Tulloch

We acknowledge the Aboriginal
and Torres Straight Islander people
as the Traditional Owners of this
country throughout Australia and
their connection to land and
community. We pay our respects
to their Cultures and to the Elders
both past and present.

YTERM 2    WEEK 4t

2025

JUNE

Niina Marni,

What a full schedule we have coming up. Transition visits are happening soon - to
Wirreanda High School, and for our new reception children starting in Term 3. We have an
excursion in week 7, and performances coming in to school to both educate and entertain
our students. 

Today’s newsletter is full of reminders – please have a good read.

Seesaw is our means of classroom communication – can you ensure you are linked on for
sharing of events, classroom photos, relevant information etc. We are not going to use the
FROG portal due to issues in the system. We apologise for the delay in this. We did not
release how difficult it would be. If you are having difficulty linking on, please see your child’s
teacher.

Excursion to Hallett Cove and Ityamaiitpinna Yarta, (Glenthorne National Park): We are all
excited for our excursion on next Thursday, 29 May to Hallett Cove and Ityamaiitpinna Yarta.
Please make sure your children arrive at school on time as the buses 
depart at 9am, and have in their bag their lunch (if required), drink bottle, and recess. If you
have ordered a Subway lunch for your child, it will be delivered to them at Glenthorne. There
is minimal shade at the park so a hat is optional should you wish your child to wear one.
They must be in school uniform and be wearing good walking shoes. If your child is not
attending, please ensure you have called in their absence by 9am. Thank 
you to the Variety Club for their assistance with the bus costs, keeping your contribution as
low as possible.

Healthy Food: We have noticed an increase in less healthy foods in some children’s
lunchboxes. Around 10am each day we have ‘Crunch and Sip’, our fruit/vegetable and water
break in all classes. Please can you try to ensure your child has something suitable to eat at
this time. Lollies/candy and well as fizzy/energy drinks are not to be brought to school. We
are following the DfE Right Bite Policy. Thank you for your support in this area.

Highschool registration: All Year 6 parents will have received information about high school
enrolments. Most families have completed the forms; however, we still have some
outstanding - Please ensure you check your email and submit your choices. If 
you need any help, please contact Sandy in the front office.

Uniform: Please ensure your child is attending school in the correct school uniform. This
means black mid-thigh shorts, black leggings and pants, correct school jackets and tops
with our logo, and closed toed shoes/sneakers. If you require a uniform, please see the
uniform shop opening times are : Monday & Friday 8:30am - 9:00am, Tuesday, Wednesday
& Thursday 3:00pm - 3:20pm. Uniform notes will be coming out to you if 
your child is not following the uniform code.

Finally, we will have a photographer in school on Tuesday 27 May. He is updating our school
photos for our front admin wall, publications, website and information booklets, as well as
walls around the school. We will be taking photos of students in our new school uniform and
logo. If you do not wish for your child to have their photo taken, please advise the school
office.

We appreciate your support in all areas.

Kind regards
Steph Tulloch
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Community Information

Fundraising Dentist Reminder

Reminder to please return your Dental envelope to the front
office, if you wish your child to visit the dentist in Week 7. 

REMINDER

REMINDER

REMINDER

Early Dismissal 

Early Dismissal 

REMINDER

Thursday 29  May

>

REMINDER

Pupil Free Day
Friday 6 June

>

REMINDER

>

Wednesday 4 June
Ready for Reception

Glenthorne & Hallett Cove Excursion 

Finance/Uniform Office Opening Times

Reconciliation Week
During Reconciliation week (May 27 - June 3) classes across
the whole school will be involved in a variety of cultural
activities.
The Reception students will be participating in a workshop
run by Aunty Naomi and Aunty Maureen - Kaurna Elders.
This will involve songs, dance and ochre face painting.
The whole school will be going to Ityamaiitpina Yarta
(Glenthorne National Park), discovering why this is a local
place of significance for the Kaurna People. 
During the week the Nunga Room will be open at playtimes
for students to visit and investigate some of our Aboriginal
artifacts and create their own artwork using symbols.
All classes will be involved in learning about Reconciliation
Week, it's significance, important dates and events from the
past and exploring this year's theme "Bridging Now to Next" -
walking together into the future.

Monday: 8:30am - 9:00am
Tuesday: 3:00pm - 3:20pm

Wednesday: 3:00pm - 3:20pm
Thursday: 3:00pm - 3:20pm

Friday: 8:30am - 9:00am


